
 
MTSU Campus Non-Violence Committee 

2021 – 2022 
Year-End Report 

Membership 
 
Misagh Faezipour, BAS/Engineering Technology Ashley Smith, Student Affairs Rep 
Tiffany Wilson, ED/Womack Educational 
Leadership 

Cathy Elderberry, Academic Affairs Rep 

Keonte Coleman, ME/School of Journalism & 
Strategic Media 

Katherine Green, Environmental Health Rep 

Patrick Richey, LA/Communication Studies Christy Sigler, Asst. to the Pres. for Inst. Equity & 
Compliance 

Winton Cooper, Student, SGA Rep Maigan Wipfli, Director of June Anderson 
Women’s Center 

James Hampton, Student Daniel Green, Intercultural & Diversity Affairs 
Jamie Wilson, Human Resource Rep Diane Turnham, Athletic Rep 
Kevin Williams, Interim Director University 
Police 

Sondra Wade, University Counsel 

Mary Kaye Anderson, Counseling Service Rep Andrew Oppman, Vice-President for Marketing & 
Communications 

Danny Kelley, Student Affairs Rep  
 

Meetings 
July 19th, September 30th, March 24th  

Goals and Accomplishments 

Tina Stewart Scholarship 

Paige Medlock was awarded $275 for Art Education students to bring awareness to students about 
campus nonviolence, to prevent incidents, to educate students on the causes that contribute to violence, 
and what solutions are available. Please attached for the final products that were produced by the art 
students.  

Black History Month 

A video of students reading segments of the “A Letter from Birmingham Jail” by Dr. Martin Luther King, 
Jr. was recorded. However, it has not yet been publicly released.  

True Blue Banner 

A banner was displayed in the Student Union April 4th – 8th.  

SGA Student Appreciation 

Members of the Campus Non-Violence Committee were invited to attend a webinar conducted by 
Education Trust and hosted by the Tennessee School Counselor Association (TSCA) on education 
advocacy and education policy in Tennessee.  There were over 35 participants for this webinar.  



  



 



 



  



 



 


